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4 September 2025  
Secondary – Year 11 Success Evening 
  
  
  
  
  
   
Dear parent/carer      
   
As we draw closer to the final external examinations for students in Year 11, we would like to invite 
you to our Year 11 Success Evening on Thursday 11 September 2025.  The purpose of the event is 
to enable you and your child to ask our Heads of Department any questions you may have in 
relation to exam support.      
   
There will be several information areas staffed by subject staff plus Head of Departments, 
SEND, Attendance and Welfare and with lots of other information available, including the exam 
information. This is also an opportunity to collect revision resources at no cost to you.     
   
Additionally, we are running several short workshops on how to get the most out of revision, aimed 
at both students and parents/carers.      
   
The event starts at 5:00pm and ends at 6:30pm.  Please arrive and register no later than 4.45pm 
to ensure you do not miss the beginning of your first session.     
   
You will carousel through three activities which will include a presentation by the Senior Leadership 
Team and Head of Year 11, workshops and resources for the core subjects and the option subject 
fair.        
   
Each of the following activities will be available at 5:00pm, 5:30pm and 6:00pm    
    

• Workshops – How to get the most out of your revision English, Maths, and Science  

• Stalls to collect revision resources and speak to subject leaders       

• SLT Presentation    

    
Confirmation of attendance is required.  To do this, please log into the portal and search for 
Activities/Trips.  If  you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here       
    
All Year 11 students are also encouraged to attend.       
    
We look forward to seeing you on 11 September 2025.   
    
Yours faithfully     
   

    
       
Mrs L Price    
Deputy Headteacher    

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App

